
High  Representative  meets
Austrian Chancellor Nehammer

High Representative Christian Schmidt met today in Sarajevo
with the Federal Chancellor of Austria, Karl Nehammer. The
meeting  focused  on  the  political  situation  in  Bosnia  and
Herzegovina.  “The  International  Community  is  united  in
fulfilling its responsibility for this region, for Bosnia and
Herzegovina,” said the High Representative.
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